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Question Time 
 
 

Did anyone receive a promotion, raise, or bump in pay for taking over the duties of anyone who 
retired or left at the end of the year? If yes, who, and how much? 

In the spirit of improving campus morale would you consider giving immediate bumps in pay to 
staff who have taken on the duties of other secretaries or custodians? 
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